
 

 
 
Folks: 
  
The sailing season has begun and the first Gig Harbor slug fest is in the books. It was good to see everybody. There 
wasn’t a dry eye in the place. In fact there wasn’t a dry anything as it rain the whole time. But there was just enough wind 
to provide some terrific tactical racing. I’ll take that trade. 
Whenever it gets weird you need to watch out for Joe. 
Welcome to a new sailor, Bob Dustan and good to see Jake back again. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry Stiles 
 
 
 


